
 

 
 

Agenda Item 7(b) 
January 17/23 EOC Meeting 

 
From: Robert Bradley <RABRADLEY@gov.pe.ca>  
Sent: December-06-22 8:43 AM 
To: Brendan Wycks <brendan.wycks@cafii.com>; ccir-ccrra@fsrao.ca 
Cc: Jake Becker <jake.becker@cafii.com>; Keith Martin <Keith.Martin@cafii.com>; Donna Soloway 
<Donna.Soloway@fsrao.ca>; Margaret Orlander <Margaret.Orlander@fsrao.ca>; Peter Burston 
<Peter.Burston@fsrao.ca>; Raseema Alam <Raseema.Alam@fsrao.ca>; Tony Toy <Tony.Toy@fsrao.ca>; 
laurie.balfour@gov.ab.ca 
Subject: RE: CAFII Feedback on CCIR Draft Strategic Plan, 2023-2026 
 
Good morning Brendan, 
 
CCIR very much appreciated CAFII’s participation in this year’s stakeholder meeting.  In addition, thank 
you very much for providing CAFII’s written feedback.  I can assure you it’ll be taken into full account as 
we strive to continue to work to promote a high level of cooperation and collaboration on regulatory 
issues going forward. 
 
Enjoy your day. 
 
Robert 
 
Robert A. Bradley CPA, CA 
Superintendent of Insurance 
Financial and Consumer Services Division 
Department of Justice & Public Safety 
95 Rochford Street, P.O. 2000 
Charlottetown, PE 
Tel:  902 368 6478 
 


